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Friday 1st March 2024 

Message from Miss Boardman 

 Following our Ofsted monitoring inspection on 

2nd February I am pleased to send you the re-

port.  Please click the link below to view it. This is 

a very positive report that acknowledges that 

progress has been made to improve the school.  
 

The report highlights the work done to improve 

Early Years and states that ‘children are thriving 

in their learning and play’.  
 

It notes that most pupils rise to our high expec-

tations and ‘approach their learning with in-

creasing maturity and resilience’ 
 

Regarding behaviour, the report praises our con-

sistent approach and states that ‘the behaviour 

policy is applied consistently by staff’.  
 

It describes how we have developed the curricu-

lum with history having ‘a well-considered struc-

ture’ and children becoming ‘fluent and confi-

dent readers’.  
 

The report also acknowledges the effective sup-

port of the Pathfinder Trust.  
 

Our work on the curriculum is still in the early 

stages and this is a key priority for the school 

under the new leadership.  
 

We are very pleased with the report and I would 

like to acknowledge the hard work and dedica-

tion of all the staff to achieve this positive out-

come.   
 

Please get in touch if you have any questions 

about the report.  

Ofsted Monitoring Inspection Report 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates  

Click here to view term dates for 2023-24 

*new dates added this week 

Weds 6th March—World Book Day cele-

bration in school 

Weds 6th March—Mums invited for lunch 

(Child's surnames A to M).  

Thurs 7th March 3:30pm—Hadid class par-

ents phonic session—This will give you the op-

portunity to find out about the Phonics Screening 

Check that is done in the summer term and give 

you ideas how to support your child at home.  

Weds 13th March—Mums invited for lunch  

(Child's surnames N to Z)  

Tues12th March, 3:45-6 pm Parents’  Evening 

Weds 13th March 4:14-7pm Parents’ Evening 

Friday 15th March—non uniform day for 

Comic Relief 

18-19th March—Egg Decorating Competi-

tion. Winners announced at Easter Service on 

20th 

Weds 20th March—Class photographs 

Weds 20th March 2pm Easter Service in 

church 

Thursday 21st March—break up for Easter 

Monday 8th April—children return to school 

Friday 3rd May—non uniform day and Hadid 

bake sale 

Friday 7th June—non uniform day and Atten-

borough class bake sale  

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Ofsted-Monitoring-Inspection-Report-29.2.24.pdf
https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Ofsted-Monitoring-Inspection-Report-29.2.24.pdf
https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Term-Dates-2023-24.docx-1.pdf
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Mother’s Day Lunches 

We are looking forward to seeing you for lunch 

over the next few weeks. Booking for 6th have 

now closed. Please book for 13th before 7th 

March 

Parent Pay by Thursday. Thank you!  

Form for Weds 13th—surnames N-Z 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day in school 

on Wednesday 6th March.  
 
Children are invited to come to school dressed as 
a book character. This is optional as we under-
stand that some children prefer not to dress up.  
Children may like to bring an item related to a 
book character instead…. 
Uniform should be worn if not dressing up.  
 
We invite all children to bring in a favourite book 
from home too.  
 
During the day, classes will be getting together to 
share books and taking part in other book related 
activities.  
 
All children will bring home a £1 book token 
which can be used to purchase a special World 
Book Day book or put towards a higher priced 
book.  

  
On Thursday 7th there will be a special story 
themed lunch menu.  

Certificates 

Congratulations to the superstar children receiv-

ing awards this week:      

Attenborough:  Taliah, Scarlett, Nylah 

Hadid: Joey, Keegan, Austin,  

Farah:  Jake, Gabriel, Piotr,  

Kahlo:  Kayden, Sayesha, Maksym 

 

Headteacher Awards:   

Noah, Connie, Libbi, Isabella, Evie, Rita 

 

 

Well done everyone!  

 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
https://forms.gle/sYHQtg768LYpwYMdA
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Parents’ Evenings 
 
The teachers are looking forward to discuss-
ing your child’s progress with you at the    
parents’ evenings on  
Tuesday 12th March  3:45-6pm 
Wednesday 13th March 4:15-7pm 
 
Please book by clicking the links below or 
contact the office if you need help with this.  
Remember to note down your time slot!  
 
Attenborough Class  
 
Hadid Class 
 
Farah Class 
 
Kahlo Class  
 
 

  
 

Please remember to book 

your child’s lunches! 

Every day we have a number of children who 

are not booked in for a school lunch on par-

ent pay.   

Lunches are prepared according to the orders 

with very little spare food. This means chil-

dren not booked in cannot have their choice 

of meal.  

This often causes children to be come dis-

tressed as they have to wait to the end of the 

lunch service until the cook can make them a 

sandwich.  

Please try  to book your child’s lunches ideally 

by the Thursday of the previous week.  

We understand that you may need to book 

on the day occasionally. Please ensure book-

ings are made by 9am.  

Over the next few weeks we will be sending 

frequent reminders about lunch bookings to 

help you to remember and to help children to 

have a happy lunchtime,.  

Thank you!  

A lot of children have been arriving late for school 

recently.  This Thursday, 16 out of 97 children ar-

rived late which is a huge proportion.  

This is very disruptive for your child as they miss 

the start of the lesson and therefore key learning, 

meaning that it’s difficult for them to keep up 

with the lesson.  

The doors open at 8:35am to allow everyone time 

to get into classes before the start of lessons at 

8:45am.  

As you can see from the image, a few minutes 

each day equates to a huge amount of lost learn-

ing! 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UUp2LU9fd3lqREJ5fGRlZmF1bHR8NWFiYjQzYzhjNjQ5MDVjNmE2MzU4ZTJhN2IyMzE4NjE
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UUp2LU9fd3lqREJ5fGRlZmF1bHR8NWFiYjQzYzhjNjQ5MDVjNmE2MzU4ZTJhN2IyMzE4NjE
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UUUwTGo5TXk5eWdofGRlZmF1bHR8ODM5MzU2ZWU5MjIzZDNiMzU5NTI3OTIxMjU1YWQ1N2M
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UVBzVFNXcTFiNmRofGRlZmF1bHR8NmRiYmE0OTQ5MzdjZWIyMjM5NmIyMTY1YzY2MzEwMTE
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UVBzVFNXcTFiNmRofGRlZmF1bHR8NmRiYmE0OTQ5MzdjZWIyMjM5NmIyMTY1YzY2MzEwMTE
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UUxCZGRZR29GZGkwfGRlZmF1bHR8YjVhOGRiMjFkYWNmNTczYTIyOTlkZmY3ZTgwOTQ3OTE
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Attenborough — Miss Pomfret  
 
This week we have been continuing with our 
literacy theme of traditional fairy tales, and 
have been reading the story —’ The Three Lit-
tle Pigs’.  
 
We have all worked super hard and done 
some great sentences this week as we have 
been writing about how hard the three little 
pigs worked to build their house! 

 Hadid— Ms Pena Harran and Mrs Bruce  

 
This week in our maths the children have been 
busy creating and solving word problems.  
 
In Year 1 we have been making our own word 
problems about addition, and solving missing 
number word problems. We used practical re-
sources to help.  
 
In Year 2 we have been solving multiplication 
and division word problems. We’ve used re-
sources and drawings to help us make equal 
groups to multiply and divide. We’re getting 
better at reciting our 2 times table now—
please keep practising at home! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We started our new DT topic today, looking at 
mechanisms. We are going to be designing 
and making fire engines with wheels that turn. 
We will need boxes when we make the bodies 
so please save any that you think might be 
suitable.  

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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Farah— Mrs Bellinger 
 
 At the beginning of the week, we were ex-
tremely fortunate to be visited by a ‘Roman 
expert’ - Kara’s dad - who was able to give us 
lots of fascinating information about Roman 
York (Eboracum).  The children asked lots of 
good questions and were able to identify 
some of the various Roman artefacts that are 
scattered around our historical city. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In R.E, we have begun our topic of 
‘celebrations’, focusing particularly on Easter. 
Here is some of our work from this week: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kahlo—Miss Rose 
 
This week, we have been really busy writing 
explanation texts about sea turtles and their 
life cycles. We have also continued our inves-
tigation in science looking at mirrors, reflec-
tions and different light sources.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In history, we have been exploring the im-
pact of World War 1 on our local area and 
we looked through a variety of different 
sources, finding out more about the people 
in the Leeman 
Road area that 
died at war.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In PSHE, we have looked at different idioms 
around feelings and worked in groups to 
sort these out into the different Zones of 
Regulation. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
We were also fortunate enough to have a 
visitor from Vicky Brook (PCSO) who came in 
to discuss anti-social behaviour and it’s im-
plications.  

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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